
Summer Term: Issue 12          Our Christian value this half term is    FAITH                                               21st July 2017 

    ‘ Faith Can Move Mountains’           Matthew 17:20 

YEAR 6 
Year 6 have had a fantastic end to their time at Lytham C.E Primary. I was very proud to see so 
many of them receive awards in Church on Wednesday. We celebrated so many of their 
achievements from ‘Maths Award’ to ‘Christian Values Ambassador’, showing what a talented bunch 
of children they are. They then performed a very special ‘Leavers’ Assembly’ on Thursday morning, 
where there was not a dry eye in school! This was topped off by a whole school celebration on 
Thursday afternoon when we hosted ‘Lytham’s Got Talent’…...I will leave the rest to your 
imagination!!  
Year 6 leave us on their new journeys, but they will always have a special place at Lytham CE 
Primary. 
 
Happy holidays…… 
As you read this last newsletter of the year you may already be packed and ready to travel to 
sunnier climes! Whatever you all do, and wherever you go, have a lovely summer together and we 
look forward to seeing you all ready for a new school year! 

Dinner Money (KS2 only) 
Please ensure that your account is up to 
date before close of school tomorrow - 
particularly if your child is in Year 6. Thank 
you.   (Cheques payable to L.C.C. please)  

 

Dinner Money for the first half of the Autumn Term will 
be £85.80 (4th September to 26th October).   
 

Year 2 - Universal Free School Meals 
Please note that UFM cease for all Y2 pupils when 
they move up into Year 3 (KS2) in September. Any 
school meals taken after 4/9/16 will be charged for at 
£2.20 per meal (£11 per week which is £85.80 for the 
first half of the Autumn Term - 4th September to 26th 
October). Dinners are payable half termly, in advance. 
Cheques payable to L.C.C. (Lancashire County 
Council). Please see letter sent home last week. 

 

School reopens for the Autumn Term on Monday 4th September at 8:45am 

 

Our whole school attendance for last week was  95% 
 
 

The classes with the highest attendance were  
Rec., Y2 and Y6  with 97% 

Rec loved their trip to Park 
View 4U on Monday. They 
found out lots of 
fascinating facts about 
bees - so did Miss Harter! 

Music Lessons 
Woodwind lessons restart on Friday 9th 

September. Please could all 
woodwind lesson children 
bring their instruments into 
school on this day. At 
present we do not know 

which groups will be on which day.  
Brass lessons restart on Thursday 14th 
September.  

 

KS1 Milk - current Rec. and Y1 only)  
If you wish your child to receive milk on the 
first day of the Autumn Term, the on-line 
deadline is 17th August  2017. 

Our Christian Value for the first half of the 
Autumn Term will be Service. 
 

‘Through love, serve one another’ 

Galatians 5:13 

 

Attendance and 

Punctuality 

Matter! 


